
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10 July 2015 

 

 

Final Determination of Costs for TPI - 2015 
 
PUBLICATION OF REDACTED VERSION OF DOCUMENT  

Following a process of consultation with The Pilbara Infrastructure Pty Ltd (TPI) the Economic 
Regulation Authority (ERA) has published a redacted version of its cost determination 
pertaining to Brockman Iron’s Access Proposal to the TPI network.  

TPI requested the redaction of some details from the ERA’s final determination before it could 
be published on the ERA website.  After receiving submissions from interested parties the ERA 
decided that it was appropriate for some details to be redacted. 

The redacted final determination is now available on the ERA website. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries      Media Enquiries 
Jeremy Threlfall      Tracy Wealleans 
Economic Regulation Authority     Economic Regulation Authority  
Phone: 08 6557 7900      Phone: 0428 859 826 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au    Email:  communications@erawa.com.au 
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